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Ohio Turnpike to suspend fueling operations at Broadview Hts. Service Plazas 

Two locations in Cuyahoga County to get fuel system upgrades 

 
BEREA (March 28, 2016) – The Ohio Turnpike today advised its customers that Sunoco fueling 

stations at the Towpath and Great Lakes Service Plazas (MP 170.1) in Broadview Heights 

(Cuyahoga County) will be temporarily closed for renovations beginning April 3, 2016 at 7:00 a.m. 

until approximately July 1, 2016. 

There will be no gasoline or diesel service at either location during this project. All other Ohio 

Turnpike Service Plazas will be open with full services available to customers. 

This temporary closure is necessary for the replacement of the underground fuel piping, 

dispenser sumps, turbine sumps, and fuel dispensers.  

Electronic message boards positioned on the mainline will advise customers of the temporary 

closure and fuel availability.  Towpath and Great Lakes Service Plazas will remain open for food, 

restroom and other amenities during this construction.   
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The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest  and most convenient routes 

for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio.   
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